
HB1135 Favorable  

Warren (Rusty) Carr 

4391 Moleton Drive 

Mount Airy, MD 21771 

 

I support HB1135. 

 

My mother’s health care provider is Kaiser Permanante. Kaiser does not recognize 

cannabis as legitimate health care because of its Federal status. Kaiser doctors told my 

mother that there was no medical treatment available for her pain. This bill would force 

Kaiser to recognize cannabis as legitimate health care and allow my mother to continue 

her medical cannabis treatments should she need hospital care. She’s 91. She will need 

this bill. 

Thank you, 

Rusty Carr 

 


